Dear parents,

World Book Day is Thursday 1st March and we are looking for a number of volunteer parents/grandparents/ teachers to read to the children in the Junior School. The readings will take place throughout the day. The younger classes will have readings in the morning and P3-P6 readings will take place in the afternoon.

would suit you best.
Name:
Contact Details:
Time:

Class you would prefer to read for:______

If you are available, please fill your name, contact details and the time that

Please feel free to bring your own book, or we can provide you with a book. Any props, special effects, art and craft related ideas or costumes will be very welcome, but we ask you not to bring sweets or nuts as treats. We will supply bookmarks and stickers for the event.

Many thanks, Mrs Sandra Coyne

Form should be returned to me as soon as possible!